
Join Sentry Insurance at the Sentry Tournament of Champions as we welcome the weekend 
with the island tradition of “Aloha Friday”. We encourage all players and apparel companies to 
participate by wearing a Hawaiian-patterned clothing item!

Sentry Insurance will donate $1000 per clothing item worn during the second round of play 
on Friday, January 6, 2023 to our local Maui charities.

Clothing items that will count towards this program include: Shirt, Pants, Shoes and Hats

Players can wear a combination of the four items to contribute a higher charitable contribution.

For questions, please contact Max Novena 
at maxnovena@pgatourhq.com or 303-564-5850

January 4-8, 2023
The Plantation Course at Kapalua


